
After reviewing the lead testing results for both Driftwood Elementary (DWS) and Pacific High 

School (PHS).  Seventeen (17) faucets/sinks had lead levels above the EPA acceptable level of 20 

parts per billion (ppb) of lead.  Sixteen (16) of those samples were from PHS and one (1) from 

DWS.  Twelve (12) of the seventeen (17) samples were very close to the acceptable lead level, 

so they have since been retested.  The original testing was done in the first week of August.  

Results from the re-testing should be available by the first of October.  If the retests do not 

result in acceptable lead levels, faucets/sinks could need to be replaced.   

 


